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13th May 2025 

Deputy Rice, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

PQ 24086/25 To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE Service Improvement Programme completed its 
review of the existing provision of limb prosthetic services in 2024; if so, whether this review has been 
published; the actions that have been taken to improve provision of prosthetics; and if she will make a 
statement on the matter.  

- Pádraig Rice

Dear Deputy Rice, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (PQ 24086/25) which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

The review of the existing provision of prosthetic services is ongoing.  It is expected that the review will be 
completed by Q3 2025. Following this, consideration will be given to how improvements in the scope and 
quality of these services might best be achieved. 

I trust this is of assistance. 

Seán McArt 
General Manager  
Primary Care Access & Integration 


